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In brief, having read a lot of information re the proposed ‘new stadium’, I write really
briefly to the Committee.  I could talk about the costs, the future of the two existing
stadiums and the ‘politics’ of how this proposed development has advanced so quickly
through procedure- or non procedure.

However I just ask that the Committee acknowledge -then act upon the fact- that the
development is so inappropriately situated- beautiful waterfront land sacrificed.  The
proposal is totally in appropriate for the area(s) proposed.

Alison Lennox and family
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